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Senator Burke:

As of November 7, the report of the claims board dated July 13, 2000, in which the
action of the board on this claim is reported, had not appeared in the Senate Journal.
I understand that it will appear shortly. I have therefore made this draft preliminary
so that the Journal reference can be inserted. I will take care of this as soon as possible
after publication of the report.

Jeffery T. Kuesel
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–6778


